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Fieldwork on Hydro-Line 2 

 
(Kahnawake – 26, Seskéha/August 2019)  
 
The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection Office (KEPO) 
wishes to inform the community that consultants hired by 
Hydro Quebec will be undertaking fieldwork along the Hydro 
Line 2 right of way today (Monday, August 26) and tomorrow 
(Tuesday, August 27).  
 
The consultant, Groupe Hemispheres, will be assessing 
wetlands and vegetation along the corridor. The field 
workers will consist of two teams of three, and a 
representative from KEPO will be with each team at all 
times. 
 
For more information, please contact the Kahnawà:ke 
Environment Protection Office at 450-635-0600.   
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